
OHANA MARINES INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

HONORING OUR 
FALLEN BROTHERS 

Our President’s Message 

MAY 
2022 

Contact Information 

1571 Lawrence Road Kailua, HI 96734 

Phone: ((808) 839-8720  

Facebook: @OhanaMarineMilitaryCommunties 

Military Spouse Appreciation Day 
On May 6th, Military Spouse Appreciation Day, we honor the 

contributions and sacrifices made by military spouses. Their 

commitment and support help to keep our country safe. America’s 

military spouses are the backbone of the families who support our 

troops during mission, deployment, reintegration and reset. Military 

spouses are silent heroes who are essential to the strength of the 

nation, and they serve our country just like their loved ones. Make sure 

to take time on this special day to honor the spouses who are neighbors 

and family in our communities.  

Employee Spotlight  
You may have already met one of our 

fantastic  Resident Service 

Specialists, Cierra. Cierra is a fur mom 

to two adorable kitties. She is also 

from Indiana originally, but is loving 

her new home on Oahu. 

Cierra says, “The thing I love most 

about my job is getting to know all of 

our residents. They all know how to 

put a smile on my face when I need it 

most.“ 

Thank you for your hard work Cierra, 

we are proud to have you as part of 

the team! 
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Memorial Day is a time to remember, 

and honor, the fallen service members 

who died serving our country. This does 

not mean we spend the weekend only 

mourning those who made the ultimate 

sacrifice, rather we spend this time in 

remembrance of these brave men and 

women while doing things we love with the people in 

our lives we cherish most. This is a weekend to 

celebrate our freedoms while thanking those who 

fulfilled their oath to serve this country with their lives. 

We honor their memory and sacrifice through our 

gratefulness. The Hunt Military Communities Team is 

consistently in awe of your selfless service, and we do 

not take for granted the dangers of your career. This 

Memorial Day we will all take time to reflect on the 

lives lost in service to this country and celebrate them 

with our remembrance and gratitude. We are thankful 

for your service each day, but weekends like this 

remind us just how special your oath to this country 

truly is. 

Semper Fidelis, . 

 

 

Brian Stann 

 

CEO 



Chickens Are Not Pets 
Feral chickens are creating nuisances by foraging in our 
communities, crowing at inconvenient hours, posing health 
concerns with their waste, and agitating household pets. More 
roaming chickens means more nuisances. OMC residents can 
help manage the nuisance by not feeding feral chickens and 
reducing the feral chicken population in their community. 

 Chickens are NOT accepted pets. Do not keep them in 
your yard or home. 

 Report chicken-nests or deceased chickens to your RSO. 

 Feeding feral chickens is illegal in Honolulu County. 

 Do not purposefully harm chickens or other wildlife. 

 Try spraying unwanted chickens with water to keep them 
out of your yard. 

Community Reminders 

Spring Easter Egg Hunt 
 

Thank you for joining us for our first Spring Easter Egg Hunt 
hosted by our Leasing Office at Mololani RSO. So many kids 
and families came out to collect more than 500 candy-filled 
Easter eggs. Residents were also entered to win our Easter 
raffle. Thank you to all team members who helped organize 
and make this hunt a success! 
 

SAVE THE DATES 
Muffins with Mom May 5th & 6th 
Everyone needs a date with mom every now and then 
especially if it includes muffins! Join us on May 5th at 
Manana RSO and May 6th at Waikulu RSO from 2-4PM. 
Use our photo booth and make a custom picture frame to 
display your photo.  

Mother’s Day Raffle May 8th 

It’s easy! Sign up your spouse or sign up yourself for our 
Mother’s Day Raffle today on the Hunt Portal. Just RSVP 
for the event and you will automatically be entered for a 
chance to win. Winners will be announced May 8th on 
Facebook from 10AM-4PM.  

Popsicles by the Splash Pad May 27th 
Cool off with your friends and neighbors at the Mololani 
RSO Splash Pad! Of course, popsicles are a must and 
will be provided. 

Hunt Military Communities is introducing a new way to share your 
feedback. Through the Hunt Residents' Feedback Loop, you can 
share your thoughts, at any time through an online survey. 

We Want to Hear From You 

ohanamarinecorpscommunities.com 

Make Sure You’re Subscribed! 

Are you and the adults in your home 
subscribed to receive OMC emails and 
updates? If you do not receive emails 
from us, contact your RSO and we’ll 

take care of the rest! You’ll hear about 
fun events, emergency information 
and community announcements. 

Make sure you’re in the loop! 


